
Blank Rome Launches Biometric
Privacy Team
Blank Rome LLP is pleased to announce the formal launch of our
Biometric  Privacy  Team.  Composed  of  multidisciplinary
attorneys from across our Firm’s offices, this dedicated team
draws talent from our Cybersecurity & Data Privacy, Privacy
Class Action Defense, Artificial Intelligence Technology, and
Labor & Employment groups to help clients address and minimize
the  risks  associated  with  biometric  privacy  regulatory
compliance, enforcement, and litigation.

Recent advancements in technology and artificial intelligence
have  led  companies  to  utilize  biometric  data—such  as
fingerprint scans, facial recognition, voice prints, and DNA
scans—in an ever-increasingly broad number of ways to improve
the efficiency and effectiveness of their operations. This, in
turn, has brought about significant legal risk as legislatures
across the country implement laws to tightly regulate the use
of  this  technology,  such  as  the  now  well-known  Illinois
Biometric  Information  Privacy  Act  and  California  Consumer
Privacy Act of 2018. The commercial use of biometric data has
also led to a wave of bet-the-company class action litigation
for alleged technical statutory violations, often involving
hundreds of millions of dollars in potential exposure.

Blank  Rome’s  biometric  privacy  attorneys  are  also  thought
leaders  in  this  space,  having  extensively  published  and
presented on compliance best practices, emerging legal trends
involving biometric laws and technology around the country and
the world, risk mitigation, and litigation strategy.
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